October Newsletter

Dear families and friends,

| hope this finds you well. Please find enclosed
the activities that we have coming up in October .
The activity timetable is subject to change as we
want to keep it person -centered, however, any
external activities coming into the home will
remain unchanged.

At the start of September during the heatwave
a few of us went on a boat trip down by the
harbourside  with All Aboard Watersports . We
took off from the Cottage Landing and went all the
way up to Feeder Road, as we approached Feeder
Road we then turned back. It was wonderful to see
Bristol from the view of the harbour

We continued to have more outings with trips
to the park (sometimes playing cricket), sometimes
going for an autumnal walk ,atriptoac afé and
another trip to the pub.




